
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 27th September 2024, 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please see the below correspondence we have received from our uniform supplier, Supersport Ltd 
 
Supersport LTD wishes to inform you that we have sold our Tunstall business to smart school uniform. 

From Saturday the 12th October your school uniform will only be available to purchase online and in-store 
from the address and website below. The current location of our uniform on Tunstall high street will be 
closing on Friday the 11th of October. 

All current orders we have with parents will be fulfilled and we’ll be contacting them to arrange collection 
prior to the store closing. 
 

https://smartuniform.co.uk/ 

Tunstall Trade Park 
Unit 2 Highgate 
Off CHARLES CLOWES Dr 
Brownhills Rd 
Stoke-on-Trent 
ST6 4JZ 
01782 713650 
sales@smartuniform.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs McGough 
Academy Office Manager  
 

 
 

 
 

Archdiocese of Birmingham 

Our Lady of Grace Catholic Academy 

Principal: Mrs S Rathbone, BA (Hons) NPQH 

Woodland Street, Biddulph, Stoke - on - Trent, Staffordshire, ST8 6LW 

Tel: 01782 512644 

E-mail:office@olognewman.co.uk 

Website: http://www.ourladyofgraceacademy.co.uk 
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